There are two simple checks which station staff should carry out during routine station patrols as follows:

1. Ensure that the green seal on the cabinet door is intact:

Check that a green tick (‘/) is displayed on the defibrillator — this should be clearly visible without
opening the cabinet door:

If either the seal is broken, or the green tick is not displayed, then please report this immediately to Customer
Service Control and your Station Manager.




